Minutes of the DBAA Annual Meeting

6 january 2013

The DBAA Annual Meeting was called to order by President Ralph Folkerts at 9:55
am on January 6, 2013 at the Atlanta Northeast Hilton hotel in Norcross, GA.

Treasurer Marty Nathan placed on file the financial reports through November 30,
2012.

Dick Browne, a member of the Election Committee, announced the results of the
DBAA officer and Unit 114 Area Rep elections. Elected were

President Marty Nathan
Vice President Mary Ann Oakley
Treasurer George Powell
Secretary Judy Fendrick

Area Reps elected were
Jack Feagin

Roz Howell

Bob Jones

Larry Rich

Dick thanked all candidates and commented that all were highly qualified.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:05.

Respectfully, submitted

Rosalind Howell

with able assistance from Ralph Folkerts



